
AAA Memo: HCM 2024-06 
Date: Nov. 14, 2024 

To: All Appointing Authorities. 
From: Emily Roberson, HCM Administrator. 
Re: Permanent Rulemaking for Title 260, Chapters 25 and 130. 

As published in the Oklahoma Register, this serves as a reminder that public hearings for comments 
regarding proposed permanent amendments to Title 260, Chapter 25 and Chapter 130 have been 
scheduled as follows: 

The public hearing will be held on Nov. 22 at the ODOT Training Facility located at 5307 N.E. 122nd St., 
Oklahoma City, OK 73013. 

9 a.m.: Chapter 130 – Civil Service and Human Capital Modernization Rules 
Proposed rules for Chapter 130. 

9:45 a.m.: Chapter 25 – Personnel Administration Rules 
Proposed rules for Chapter 25. 

You may submit written comments through Nov. 22 to OMES Human Capital Management General 
Counsel Tracy Osburn via email at tracy.osburn@omes.ok.gov.  

https://oklahoma.gov/content/dam/ok/en/omes/documents/Ch130ProposedRules.pdf
https://oklahoma.gov/content/dam/ok/en/omes/documents/Ch25ProposedRules.pdf
mailto:tracy.osburn@omes.ok.gov



